
  

July 20, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Unit 3 Member, 

 

Your Bargaining Committee has met with the employer for the last two days.  The 

employer has proposed some ambitious proposals which we are working through. 

 

The Team is calling a Unit meeting for Thursday, July 27 @ 5:00 pm (Room on the 

East Campus:  TBA). We will present an update to ensure a consistent and joint 

message. We would appreciate you holding your questions until this meeting so that no 

miscommunication occurs. 

 

 

Phil, CUPE 4207 President (on behalf of your Unit 3 Bargaining Committee) 

 


